
PLEASE NOTE THESE ARE 
THE UNAPPROVED 

 
BURT TOWNSHIP 

PUBLIC HEARING ON THE 
PROPOSED 2015-2016 BUDGET 

April 2, 2015 
 

The Public Hearing to take comments on the proposed 2015-2016 Budget was called to order by 
Supervisor Harold Koviak on April 2, 2015, at 1:30 pm at the Burt Township Hall, 7029 
Birchwood Road, Cheboygan Michigan 49721. 
 
Attendance:  Harold Koviak, Shirley Reimann, Gene Hodulik, Donna McDougall 
Absent:  Art Pillen 
 
Also Attending:  Jim Larson 
 
Clerk McDougall explained the proposed budget including expected revenues and expenditures.  
Anticipated revenues for  the fiscal year 2015-2016 including millage, State, miscellaneous and 
other revenue will be $984,608.77 in the General fund and $ $1,245.88 in the Liquor Fund and 
expenditures will be $ 414,800.00 in the General  Fund and $784.00 in the Liquor Fund. 
 
Koviak said that repairs will be made to Birchwood Road from the Roads (Other) budget line. 
 
Comments:  None 
 
Public Hearing closed at 1:48 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Donna McDougall, Clerk 
Burt Township 
 
 
 
 
 


